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Stewpot Newsletter
September

Editor: Charles Frith
chfrith@mac.com

Stewpot Officers - 2016

Chairperson - Mary Jane Cheatham
Vice Chairperson - Charlie Frith
Secretary - Ellen Russell
Treasurer - Roberta Saxon

Stewpot Committees - 2016

Volunteer Chairperson - Jan Van Ness
Special Events - Kay Shurgar
Manager Nancy Rorex
Day Manager - Ed Brown
Communications - Charlie Frith

https://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.jsp?agent.uid=1125499208550&format=html&print=true 1/11



8/8/2016 Little Rock Stewpot September 2016 Newsletter

Fleet Feet Donates Shoes to Stewpot

Fleet Feet Sports Easy Runner, located in the Pleasant
Ridge Shopping Center on Cantrell Road, donated a
large box of shoes to the Stewpot. Most of the shoes
have been returned and are in excellent condition. They
are going to post a flyer in their store asking for used
shoes and are also going to post it on social media.
They hope to have a box of shoes for us every month.
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Now that's a box of shoes!

Some of the Youth from the
First Presbyterian Church in Conway
and First Presbyterian Church in
Springdale Help Serve at Stewpot
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Train children in the right way, and when old, they
will not stray. Proverbs 22:6

It 1s not uncommon for junior and senior high school
youth groups from area churches to spend part of their
summer vacation working in local and regional mission
projects. However, children or tweens in the upper
primary grades are now being introduced to mission
and service through mini-mission trips within the state
of Arkansas.

A few years ago, Directors of Christian Education from
Presbyterian Churches across Arkansas joined together
to offer children as young as 9 the opportunity for a
short mission trip experience. This program takes them
out of their community to eat, sleep, learn and work
together 24/7. Away from family and in makeshift
housing the children learn to rely on one another and
work as a team.

The Kid's Mini-Mission 2016 worked in the Central
Arkansas area August 2nd through 4th with teams from
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First Presbyterian Church in Conway and First
Presbyterian Church in Springdale. These teams and
their sponsors were housed by the Grace Presbyterian
Church of Little Rock. One of the highlights of their
trip was the opportunity to serve the people of the
Stewpot Program. The children greeted and served the
Stewpot guests with a warmth and sweetness that could
be felt and sensed through the smiles and gentle
comments from the recipients. The Kid's Mini Mission
Teams showed the love of Christ to the tired, hungry,
and houseless community of downtown Little Rock.
Thanks be to God.

To See some photos from the event, click
on the link below:

Click Here to See Photos

Townley Frith Likes to

Help her Grandparents,
Charlie & Charlotte Frith
at Stewpot.
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Stewpot Bulletin Board
Gets a New Look
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Stewpot Holidays

Ed Brown

Telephone:
(501) 837-5477
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All Items have been laminated to preserve t
make them last longer. Ed's telephone number is

prominently displayed.

Clothes Closet

T weeded clothes and
; Jou, C/O/’/Leﬂé me."

Matthew 25:38
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Stewpot Update

Thanks so very much to Fleet Feet for the large
box of shoes they donated to the Clothes Closet!!!
It comes at a time when we are very short on
athletic shoes.....and that is what most folks would
like to have! What a wonderful surprise for all

of our downtown neighbors!!! THANKS FLEET
FEET!!!

Barbara Polite

Stewpot Holidays

New Year's Day

Martin Luther King Day

Good Friday

Memorial Day

Independence Day (4th of July)
Labor Day

Thanksgiving

Friday after Thanksgiving
Christmas Eve

Christmas Day
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Does Your Team need Additional
Workers

If you are a Captain of a Stewpot Team and need additional
workers for your team (either temporary or permanent), please
contact Jan Van Ness (by telephone 680-3739 or email
jvanness8@gmail.com.

Stewpot Video

To See a short video about the Stewpot,
click on the photo below.
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Little Rock
Stewpot

Make a Donation to Stewpot
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http://youtu.be/LyDU_fCWotM
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Your donations to The Stewpot have helped us feed the hungry for the past
40 years. Thanks to your support, we are able to supplement our allocations
from Potluck, Rice Depot and other food banks with needed milk, canned
and fresh food.

Please send your donations to The Stewpot - Little Rock, 800 Scott
Street, Little Rock, AR 72201.

Check out our Website

http://stewpot-littlerock.org

Stewpot, First Presbyterian Church, 800 Scott Street, Little Rock, AR 72201
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